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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2291 prohibits electric vehicle charging providers that are open to the general public from 

requiring a user to obtain a membership, subscription or similar account in order to use the 

charging services. Providers are also prohibited from collecting, storing or requiring any 

personally identifiable information from the user except information strictly necessary to 

complete the payment transaction. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2291 in its current form is not anticipated to have a direct impact on the State Budget or 

State Revenues. 

 

Prepared By: John McPhetridge, House Fiscal Director 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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